
 

 

 
 

Monday 26th Nov—Fri 7th 
December 
 Intensive Swimming 

Tuesday 27 November 
 School Leader Speeches—

12.00pm 

 School Counsellor Visit 

Wednesday 28th November 
 Swimming—Sport 

Tuesday 4th December 
 Kinder Orientation 
 Yr  5 2019—Middle School 

Orientation—West Wyalong 
HS 

Wednesday 5th December 
 Swimming—Sport 

Thursday 6th December 
 Yr 7 Orientation Day—West 

Wyalong HS 9.00am—
3.00pm 

Friday 7th December 
 Library books returned for 

2019 

Tuesday 11th December 
 Kinder Orientation—Full 

day 

 Kinder Best Start Parent 
Meeting—3.00pm 

 Tallimba’s Got Talent—
12pm 

 Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

Wednesday 12th December 
Swimming—Sport 

Thursday 13th December 
 Presentation Night—

6.30pm 

 Reports go home 

Tuesday 18th December 
 Pool Fun Day— 

West Wyalong 

Wednesday 19th December 
 Last day of term. 
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Welcome to Week 7 

As we prepare for the end of year celebra-
tions, our school calendar has become 
very busy. Please note the upcoming end-
of-year events. 

Students continue to impress at swimming 
with their enthusiasm and behaviour. 
Swimming is a life skill that can save lives 
and is an integral part to our PD/Health/
PE program. It is imperative that all stu-
dents attend the swimming program un-
less the student is unwell or an urgent 
medical or family appointment is sched-
uled on this day. Please note that stu-
dents are not permitted to purchase any-
thing from the pool canteen  

Our next Kindergarten Orientation will be 
Tuesday 4th of December. Kinder orienta-
tion days are special days for our school. It 
is so lovely to see our new Kinders’ warm-
ly welcomed and cared for, by all of our 
students and staff. 

Miss Goonan will be taking entries for Tal-
limba’s got Talent. All of Mrs Butten-
shaw’s students are already entered in the 
piano recital section of the show. All stu-
dents may wish to be part of a group or 
enter as a solo performer. 

This week is our last week for borrowing 
from the library. All books are to be re-

turned to school by Friday December, 7th 
for our annual stocktake.  

Thank you to the parents who contributed 
feedback at our P & C meeting. It is an 
important part of our yearly school plan 
review, as it helps to define future direc-
tions.  

Our gardening project commenced last 
Friday with an orientation lesson. A big 
thank you to Nell for organising gardening 
for the students. If you are interested in 
helping, please contact the school. 

Congratulations to Mary Quade who is our 
Citizen of the week. Mary is a kind, consid-
erate student who tries hard. Mary happi-
ly plays with her friends during lunch and 
recess. She enjoys all aspects of school 
life. Well done, Mary! 

 

Melanie Johnson 

Relieving Principal 
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Our three core values as voted by our whole school community earlier in the year are: 

Respect 

Responsibility 

Citizenship Last week each class began completing a Y-chart about what 

respect looks like, feels like and sounds like at school. We will 

continue teaching respect lessons over the coming weeks and 

reinforcing positive respectful communication and behaviour in 

all settings at school. 

 

TALLIMBA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

We welcome Oscar Fleming to Tallimba Public School 

Well done Elvis and Ella on receiving your Pen Licence. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

11th December 2019 

Commencing at 

3.00pm 

Meeting will take place at 

the end of the last Kinder  

orientation day. 

TALLIMBA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

cordially invite 
 

Parents and Carers 

to 

Presentation Evening 

Thursday 13
th 

December, 2018 

to be held at Tallimba Public School  

commencing at 6.30pm 

   RSVP  Friday 30th November, 2018  

M     Mrs Melanie Johnson  

Tallimba Public School 


